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Regional Housing

From: Vyki Englert < >

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 5:19 PM

To: Ma'Ayn Johnson; Regional Housing

Subject: Public Comment RHNA

Dear Ma’Ayn Johnson, 
 
I would like to submit the following as public comment regarding the RHNA consultation package as 
presented to the SCAG Board Meeting on Thursday, June 6, 2019: 
 
SCAG’s recent RHNA consultation package adopts a methodology that falls far short of what's 
needed and possible under the law to address our region’s housing crisis.  
 
Please reject the proposed RHNA consultation package until the RHNA number takes full account of 
cost-burdened households that are struggling to keep up with rising housing costs and addresses the 
region’s immediate housing needs.  
 
Is it imperative we use every tool at our disposal to its fullest to address the housing crisis. 

Best, 
Vyki Englert 
 
Renter, Resident, City of Los Angeles 




